
 

WOMEN IN GOLF CHARTER 
 
The Peruvian Golf Federation fully supports the Women in Golf Charter. We are 
committed to encouraging the participation of women and girls at all levels of the 
game, including its leadership. We believe that these actions will contribute to the 
future of golf in the country, and we proudly support the R&A in its initiative. 
 
Our commitment in recent years has allowed: 
 

 Women to be part of the Board of Directors of the Federation since 2016 
 

 A woman is a national representative before the Rules Committee of the 
South American Golf Federation. 

 
 The current National Team Coach is the first woman to have worked in that 

position in the history of the Federation. 
 

 The Women's Golf Commission was created and will be in charge of 
ensuring the development of actions for the benefit of golf. 

 
We believe that the following actions will contribute to developing the future of 
women's golf in the country, and through them, we proudly support The R&A in its 
initiative: 
 

 Increase the number of rounds played by women by 20% in the next four 
years. 

 
 Develop a 9-hole tour of tournaments, that include social and empowering 

activities. 
 

 Annually celebrate a women's golf week that allows to carry out a series of 
activities, including a simultaneous tournament involving players from all 
golf clubs in the country. 

 
 Support the participation of national players in highly competitive events, 

allowing them to achieve a position within the Top 50 of the World 
Amateur Golf Ranking (WAGR). 

 
 Increase the number of active Ladies by 10% in the first year, to reach 25% 

in 4 years. 
 
As a National Governing Body, we are in a unique position to work alongside our 
affiliated clubs and their memberships to define strategies and find paths to 
attract and retain woman into golf to increase the percentage of female golfers in 
the country.   
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